
 
   KRATZER OPEN HOUSE 
 
August 2022 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 
 

The faculty and staff of Kratzer Elementary School cordially invite you to join us at our annual Open 
House, which has been scheduled for Wednesday, August 31st from 6:30 – 8:00 p.m.  The school doors 
will open at 6:30 p.m. to give you enough time to find your child’s classroom. Parents are asked to be at 
their child’s classroom promptly at 6:45 p.m.   

 
6:45 – 7:00 p.m.     Welcome Address in your child’s homeroom 
        

         7:00 – 7:25 p.m.   First Presentation in homerooms  
     Grade 5 presentations will be held in the Gym.  Grade 5 classrooms 

will be open for viewing. 
 

   7:30 – 7:55 p.m.   Second Presentation in homerooms  
Grade 5 presentations will be held in the Gym.  Grade 5 classrooms      
will be open for viewing. 

      
Our program will consist of informal presentations to help you get acquainted with your child’s teacher 
and gain insight into your child’s curriculum, related instructional materials, classroom expectations and 
procedures, and other details that will affect their learning this year.  In an effort to limit the number of 
people in the building, we are asking parents to arrange for childcare for your Kratzer student and 
younger siblings on this night.  Since the Open House will not provide an opportunity for individual 
student conferences with teachers, we ask that you limit questions to general issues of policies, 
procedures, and expectations.  If you have questions regarding more specific issues, please leave a note 
with the teacher(s) to schedule a conference at another time. 
 
The Cafeteria will have several community organization tables (PTO, Scouts, South Whitehall 
Township) for you to visit.   
 
We look forward to meeting you on Wednesday, August 31st and hope you will take advantage of this 
opportunity to learn more about your child (ren)’s school program and teachers. 
 
 
With Kratzer Pride, 
 
Karen M. Aulisio, Principal 


